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Year 5 & 6 to arrive at 08:45 back gate 15:15 
Year 3&4 to arrive at 8:55 front gate 15:25 
Year 1 &2 (front gate) 8:45 front gate 15:15 

EYFS 8:55 back gate 15:25 
Siblings to be left in their lines at the earliest time. 

 
We would like to encourage parents to leave the school grounds as quickly as possible and so there will be staff supervising the gates at the 
beginning of each day.  Facemasks are to be worn during dropping off and picking up times. 
 
Parents’ evenings ran well via zoom again and we thank you all for your patience in making this as smooth a process as possible. The children have 
done remarkably well and we are very pleased with their attitudes towards their learning. 
 
Next week is the annual World Book Day.  We would love to dedicate the day to the love of reading so please think about a favourite character or 
book to share with your friends.  Children are invited to dress up (those at home as well as those in school).  Every adult in school will have recorded 
a story online for your children to listen to and enjoy.  These will be accessible via our website.  Vouchers towards a book will be distributed on the 
8th. 
 

We have had some amazing help this week from Mr Cole and Mr McDougall (thank you both so very much!) who have taken up our play area in 
readiness for a new one to be created.  The process for this new play area will involve our children co-designing the space with a team of playground 
specialists.  We want to encourage our children to be physically active when outside and so want them to be excited about this additional equipment 
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to our school grounds.  We are lucky to receive sports premium to fund such projects and always try to invest this money in aspects that will provide 
opportunities for physical exercise for many years to come. 

Volunteers Needed: 
 
We have got many other aspects of our school grounds that we would like to develop and would greatly welcome volunteers to form a working party 
with Mr McDougall and Mr Cole.  Please let the office know if you can be of any help. 
 

 
 
Governors wanted.  Please let school know if you, or someone you know could volunteer a bit of time to 
support our school in its drive to be outstanding. We would like someone to join us that has some expertise 
or knowledge in: 
 

Buildings and premises, Catering, Finance, Pre-school/Nursery Provision,  
High School Education Music, Theatre, Sport 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Z8Y3JWF 
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